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Jansen, Susie

From: Mooshegian, Robert

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 4:18 PM

To: Jim Moore (James.K.Moore@illinois.gov)

Cc: 'Cahnovsky, Chris'; 'kevin.dyer@shell.com'; Jones, George D

Subject: Roxana SVE System Shutdown Notification

Jim, 

 

URS is sending this email to you as required by Item 8 of IEPA’s September 13, 2012 letter (Log No. B-43R-CA-12 and 

14).  Item 8 requires that the IEPA Bureau of Land, Permit Section, and the Collinsville field office be notified by email if 

the full-scale SVE system is down for more than 72 continuous hours.  The SVE system was shutdown at approximately 

3:50 pm on May 10, 2013 to allow the RTO to cool over the weekend for inspection and maintenance on May 13, 

2013.   The SVE system was brought back online today at approximately 4:00 pm (72 hours and 10 minutes after 

shutdown). 

 

Thank you. 

Robert E. Mooshegian, CHMM 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1001 Highlands Plaza Drive West, Suite 300 
St. Louis, MO 63110 
 
314-743-4106 Direct 
314-791-2469 Cell 
314-429-0462 Fax 
robert.mooshegian@urs.com 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this 

message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should 

destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 

 

 




